WINTER 2017



Walnut Island POA

Grandy NC

GOT A GREAT PHOTO FOR THE NEWSLETTER?

- E-mail photos of "Life at the Nut" to
- walnutislandpoaboard@gmail.com

Attention: President



WIPOA MEETING TIMES 1ST SATURDAY OF EACH MONTH APRIL 8

MAY 20



HURRICANE MATTHEW ROCKS "THE NUT"

Hurricane Matthew created quite a stir as it skirted past our shore on October 9, 2016. With the storm came hours of rain accompanied by devastating wind gusts. Many homes were damaged and trees were uprooted throughout Walnut Island. In addition to wind and rain, many canals flooded their banks causing additional damage to properties. A loss of power for several days and

flooding contributed to a slow clean-up for many property owners.

The WIPOA took an active role in facilitating the clean-up process by cleaning up trees on WIPOA owned property, contacting county officials with clean-up questions and providing clean-up support to members as needed.

Special thanks go out to all in the community that helped



a neighbor or a friend with clean-up or care during this storm.

HOLIDAY GIFT DRIVE IS A HUGE SUCCESS

This year's holiday support program for a family in Walnut Island was a huge success. Over \$700 in cash and additional toys were collected

for the holiday. Items were wrapped and delivered on December 20 by President Toni Evans and Secretary Denise Fallon. Special thanks to all members



for your generous support of our Holiday Gift Effort.



Words from the President:

On November 22, 2016, The WIPOA lost one of it's most valued members. At the age of 79, Earle White passed away in his home. Earle had served this community for a number of years on the WIPOA board and his contributions will be truly missed. His kind spirit and generous heart along with his easy going nature made him a treasured asset to the board. His work to improve our community and maintain POA standards was invaluable. His service and commitment will indeed be missed. To his family and friends, I offer my sincere condolences for the loss of a great man.

Toni Evans, President WIPOA

Community Clean-up Event - April 22

Let's Work Together to Improve our Neighborhood and Waterways-remove trash and debris

Contact a board member for additional details





Check us out on Facebook at WIPOA

What's Ahead:

Board Member Elections—April 2017 Community Clean-up Event - April 2017 Yard of the Month in May



WIPOA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Toni Evans, President (757)536-4210

Petra (Pat) Watson, Treasurer

(252) 453-2827

(610) 360-7990

Charles Berry

(252) 457-6465

Denise Fallon, Secretary

(252) 312-8954



Donald Raymond

(540) 354-8739